
Season’s Greetings, 

The holiday season 
is nearly here and 
WALL will kickoff the 
season with a 
Holiday Drop-in on 
Monday, December 

10, from 3 - 5 PM.   

The drop-in will be held 
at the Porter House on 
Tucker Road.  There is 
limited parking behind 
the Porter House, but 
additional parking is 
available in parking lot 
B, behind Porter Fine Arts 
Auditorium, refer to campus map 
and a golf cart will transport 
members to the Porter House. 

As mentioned in last month’s 
newsletter, the establishment of a 
scholarship for a Wesleyan student, 
funded by WALL, requires an 
amendment to our by-laws, and 
members will be asked to vote on 
this amendment.  
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The Holiday drop-in will serve as a 
general meeting for those able to 
attend.   Members will receive an 
e-mail asking if they intend to 
attend the Drop-in.  
Voting forms will be available at 
that event.   If you have not 
received the e-mail but plan to 
attend the drop-in, please call 
Hannah Doan at 478- 757-5233, 
or e-mail her at 
hdoan@wesleyancollege.edu.   
The proposed amendment is 
found elsewhere in this newsletter. 
 
Vincent Coughlin 

WALL President 

mailto:hdoan@wesleyancollege.edu


November 2018 

Suggested Change to Bylaws 
 

 

 

The proposed amendment to the By-laws authorizes the establishment of a need-based 

scholarship for a Wesleyan College undergraduate.  Funds for the scholarship will be drawn 

from the WALL bank account held by the college.  There will be no increase in membership 

fees or any reduction in the number of classes offered each semester.  The Board of Directors 

of WALL urges members to approve the amendment. 

 

(New) Article X:  Annual Scholarship Award:   

When sufficient funds are available, WALL shall provide a need-based scholarship to a 

Wesleyan College student who is selected by the Financial Aid office.  The scholarship will be 

paid from the Fund balance held in the WALL bank account.  The Finance Committee and the 

College Treasurer will determine when sufficient funds are available. 

Establish A Scholarship Award 
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WALL HOLIDAY 

DROP-IN 

You’re Invited to a Holiday 

Gathering for WALL 

Monday December 10 

3-5pm 

The Porter House on 

Tucker Rd 
Limited parking behind Porter House, but a 

golf cart will take you from parking lot B to 

the festivities. A Wesleyan map is provided 

on page 4 of this newsletter 
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Wesleyan College offers so much to our WALL members and to 

the community at large. Many events on campus are open to 

the public (most are free of charge). 

Click here or on the Wesleyan logo above for an updated list of the 

Arts and Cultural Events hosted each month by Wesleyan. 

Don’t forget that Wesleyan art galleries are open Monday-Friday 

from 1:30 - 5:00 PM and the Wesleyan Market is every 2nd Saturday 

from 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM  

Exploring  Impressionism in Wesleyan Art 

Collection 

WALL member at Fort Hawkins in Macon 

Touring Macon Homes is always popular with 

WALL students 

A scientific 

look at 

behavior 

http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm
http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm
http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm
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WALL is a volunteer organization. Getting 

everyone involved will lead to a more 

successful future.  

The time commitment is reasonable and we 

would love to hear from anyone who might be 

interested. 

Just click on the links below to email two 

terrific volunteers and find out more. 

Vince Coughlin  

 

Board Members 

WALL 2018-2019 

Treasurer is the Wesleyan College Comptroller  
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